
 
June 10, 2021 
 
PVM 
2305 Historic Decatur Road 
Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92106 
 
Dear PVM colleagues,  
We wanted to share with you our excitement and congrats as the SEDRIC Migration Team won the 2020 
CDC NCEZID Excellence in Information Technology Award. Without your support and expertise, SEDRIC 
would not be as successful as it. We appreciate all the hard work and labors of love that you all have 
contributed to the success of our move from Gotham to Foundry.  
 
The official citation for our award is “For extraordinary efforts migrating SEDRIC to a modern platform, 
enhancing CDC’s capacity for data-driven outbreak response.” 
 
I love knowing that our work together has a direct impact on protecting the public health! 
 
Thanks again and congrats! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lyndsay Bottichio, DrPH 
SEDRIC Program Lead 
 
 


